
  

 
 

 

 

Dear Parent: 

 

The past few months have presented challenges to many aspects of our lives, especially for our 
young people. We hope that your family is staying safe and looking forward to better times. 

During this time, Scouts have demonstrated the values of the Scout Oath and Law, especially 
“to help other people at all times” by sewing face masks for those in their community, to serving 
food to front line health care workers to honoring those who have served our country and lost 
their lives to COVID with a daily performance of taps – Scouting continues to be there for 
others. 

The BSA programs are open to all youth, from kindergarten to young adult (age 21).   Today’s 
Scouting program not only includes our traditional outdoor adventure activities but also, exciting 
and fun STEM experiences and opportunities to explore career interests such as first 
responders. 

Scouting continues!  While we are not able to meet face to face, our units are meeting virtually 
to organize service projects, develop leadership skills, and continue the fellowship that is so 
important to young lives.   Check out the fun at home activities for Scouting and Non-Scouting 
families at our “Scouting From Home” website: www.scouting.org/scoutingathome.  

In the coming weeks, the Northern New Jersey Council will be hosting a series of virtual 
activities introducing the BSA program in all areas, to all age groups.  If you have ever 
wondered what the BSA is all about, this will be a worthwhile experience for you and your child. 

Please see the attached schedule of these activities and visit our Website www.nnjbsa.org,  
Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter for up to date program information. 

 

Yours In Scouting, 

 

Thomas A. Szybist 

Vice President, Membership 

Northern New Jersey Council, BSA 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 3rd & 10th | Tiger Cub Adventure 
(https://forms.gle/eh6S8K9oRRdMWB1U8) 
Are you ready for a wild adventure in scouting? Travel the Vast terrain of your 
own backyard to discover something new and exciting. 

 

June 1st & 8th | Scouts BSA Games 
(https://forms.gle/DyqH8uit81cB5CFt9) 
The Troops of Northern New Jersey Council would like to know “Are You Smarter 
Than a Scout?” “Let’s get fired up over Scouting!” 
 

June 12th thru 14th| Venturing Virtual Campout 
(https://forms.gle/1yU7kMT6XF2CBqoBA) 
Join us for a fun weekend of activities and demonstrations with some of our 
Venturing Leaders! 

 

June 13th & 15th| Law Enforcement Explorers 
(https://forms.gle/5EYVfj4BcbfBJ8Y96) 
Join us for 2 fun and interactive sessions of Physical Training and Crime Scene 
Investigation run by our Law Enforcement Explorers! 

 

June 11th & 15th | STEM Scout Heroes 
(https://forms.gle/fKnBRMBD4L8Ds5z28)  

Join us for interactive STEM activities such as Oil Spill Cleanup and Games! 
 

Click links for details and registration 
For more information Contact Rosa Urena at Rosa.Urena@scouting.org or 

Curtis Miller at Curtis.Miller@scouting.org 


